
 
             
             
              
 
 

2025 Human Services Budget – Share Your Thoughts! 
 

The Marquette County Department of Human Services needs to know your 
thoughts as we plan our budget for the next fiscal year. 

 
Information collected from this survey will be shared with the Human Services 

Department Management Team and the Human Services Board, as they make the 
budget decisions for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2025. 

 
This survey is designed to take fewer than 10 minutes and all survey responses 

are anonymous. It closes on June 30, 2024.  We appreciate you taking the time to 
participate! 

 
Please use the QR code to take you to the survey online or use the following 

address to take you to the survey: 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RT3T2FD  
 
 
 

428 Underwood Avenue 
Montello, WI  53949 
www.co.marquette.wi.us 

Phone:  608-297-3124 
  Fax:  608-297-8718 

mcdhs@co.marquette.wi.us 
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